

Sergio M. Gonzalez Senior Vice President for University Advancement and External Affairs

August 27, 2014

Ms. Melanie A. Cianciotto Corporate Trustee The McKnight Brain Research Foundation SunTrust Bank Post Office Box 620005 Orlando, Florida 32862-0005

Re: Match Endowment

Dear Ms. Cianciotto:

Please accept this letter as confirmation that the University of Miami has met the entire \$2,000,000 Match Endowment required in the August 22, 2014, Gift Agreement with The McKnight Brain Research Foundation.

We truly appreciate the generosity of the Foundation.

Warm regards,

Sergio M. Gonzalez Senior Vice President for University Advancement and External Affairs

SMG/jk